
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

At the Annual General Meeting held on 27 November 2014, shareholders approved the change of 
name of the company from Planet Metals Limited to Cannindah Resources Limited.  

The Company advises that its new website address is www.cannindah.com.au.  

The company’s ticker will also change from "PMQ" to "CAE" from the commencement of trading on 
Wednesday 3 December 2014. 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Tom Pickett 
Executive Chairman 
Ph:  07 3357 3988 
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